
 

 

 
 
Date: 17-07-2024 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G 
Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra East, Mumbai-400051 
Scrip Code: MUKKA 

BSE Limited 
Listing Department 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai-400001 
Scrip Code: 544135 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Subject: Clarification on Price Movement 
Reference: BSE’s E-mail Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/HK/ 2024-2025 / 2488 dated 16th July 
2024 
 
This is with reference to the email letter received from BSE Limited dated 16th July 2024, seeking our 
clarification on the significant movement in the price of Company’s securities across the exchanges. 
 
In view of the above, please be informed that there is no information/announcement (including an 
impending announcement) to be made by the Company, which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on 
the significant movement in the price of Company’s securities and which is required to be disclosed 
under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
("Listing Regulations"). 
 
Therefore, we feel that the movement in the price of Company’s securities is due to market conditions 
and is apparently market-driven, on which the Company neither has any control nor has any knowledge 
of the reasons. 
 
Also, the Company has in the past made timely disclosures under Regulation 30 of the Listing 
Regulations and will continue to disseminate any price-sensitive information to the exchanges that may 
have bearing on the price/volume of the shares that are traded on the stock exchanges and the same will 
also be made available on the Company's website for the information of the shareholders. 
 
The above clarification may please be taken on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Mukka Proteins Limited 
 
 
 
Mehaboobsab Mahmadgous Chalyal 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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